
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
19th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Parents’ Evening will be held on Wednesday 17th April from 4pm until 7pm. Parents’ 
evenings provide a vital opportunity for you to meet with teachers to discuss your child’s progress 
and to set targets for next steps in learning, so your attendance is encouraged. 
 
We are asking students to make appointments with their subject teachers using an appointment 
sheet, as pictured below, which teachers will use to arrange appointment times with students 
during lessons. Please have a conversation with your child about your preferred times. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any queries or require further support, please contact me at 
dolmand@hallparkacademy.org.uk.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

 
 
Mr D Dolman 
Assistant Head - Personal Development and Student Experience 
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